
 

 

Monday 15th April 2024  
 

Tottenham Hotspur F.C Sport Sessions 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are excited to announce the launch of a special initiative in partnership with Tottenham Hotspur 

F.C. 

Your child will have the opportunity to participate in some fun and engaging Sports Sessions led by 

Tottenham Hotspur F.C specialist coaches. 

Each session will promote social skills, empathy, teamwork, Health & Fitness, and above all FUN. 

These sessions will take place every Wednesday  starting this week 17th April during Summer Term 1 
and replace your child’s current PE session that is on a Thursday. 
 
Please note that your child will need to come to school in their PE kit on a WEDNESDAY not a 
THURSDAY for Summer Term 1. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr J Brown 
PE Lead 
Enfield Heights Academy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


